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Please don't restart cruise ships in our port!

These ships are a hugely polluting industry. We simply can no longer afford to ignor the
climate impacts or the air pollution and Covid risk impacts on people, nor the pollution
impacts on our waters and endangered marine life.

We need instead to develop off shore wind energy here. We have one of the only ports on the
West coast where that is economically feasible right now.

Stop the dirty and unjust cruise industry making money for CEOs and very little for workers
or ports.

Lisa Marcus
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